Welcome to 2019!

A Welcome Evening for our families

Welcome to the 2019 school year!

We invite all of our students and their families to attend our
Welcome Evening on our school oval on Wednesday 13" February.
The format of the evening is as follows:

— Gates open at 5.30pm
= At 6.15pm Kevin will introduce our staff to the community

= From 6.30pm parents will have the opportunity to talk with your
child’s teacher as they walk around the oval

= Gates will close at 7.30pm.

So bring a blanket to sit on and some food to share with your family
while you catch up with other school families and say hello to your
child’s teacher.

We look forward to seeing you all there!

The details: ‘Tropical Sno’

snow cones will be
available for

purchase between

5.30pm - 7.30pm

$3 small
%4 large r

Who: All students K-6 and their families.

When: Wednesday 13th February 2019 (Week 3). Gates will
be open between 5.30pm — 7.30pm.

Where: Our school oval on the grass in front of the stage
area. The set up will be very similar to our Christmas Carols
evening.

What to bring: A chair/blanket to sit on, dinner, snacks or
nibbles and drinks.



